
 

 

                               NOTICE 

 

All the 3
rd

 year(5
th

 Semester)Sanskrit Honours students and their 

parents are hereby requested to attend “Parent-Teacher Meeting”of 

the Sanskrit department on 13/12/24(Friday)at 12:00 noon in Sanskrit 

department. 

          Kindly response positively and obliged. 

 

 

 

 Date-10.12.24                                                             Jiban Kumar Tudu  

                                                                                        Coordinator/Head                                                       

                                                                                    Department of Sanskrit                                      

                                                                                     Asansol Girl’s College 


